
 
 
 

May 31, 2022 

Columbia College Chicago Community: 

Crime Advisory 

The Chicago Police Department is investigating a threat received by the college. 
 
A letter was received by the college that threatened the detonation of an explosive and 
violent acts sometime in the future. At this time, as authorities continue their 
investigation and campus security takes measures as deemed necessary in 
consultation with law enforcement, regular college operations continue. If you observe 
any suspicious activity, notify Campus Security. 

Anyone with information should contact Campus Security at 312-369-3220 and the 
Chicago Police Department Investigators at 312-746-7622 referencing report JF-
262246.  

General Safety Precautions 

• Remain alert. 
• Buddy-up: travel in groups through well-lit and high-traffic areas after dark. 
• Seek immediate shelter in a public establishment if you feel unsafe. 
• Call 911 for suspicious public street activity and all life-safety emergencies. 
• Inform Campus Security of any crime or safety concern. 

If You See Something, Say Something. 

Office of Campus Safety and Security 
Columbia College Chicago 
916 South Wabash, Suite 505 
Chicago, Illinois 60605 
312-369-3220 

 


